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Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to re-affirm the continued support of Kozloduy NPP EAD for the Ten Principles of the
United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this
communication, we express our intent to recommit to implementing those principles, making the UN
Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our
company, and engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the
United Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. Kozloduy NPP EAD will make a
clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement
the Ten Principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report
on progress within one year of joining the UN Global Compact, and annually thereafter according to
the UN Global Compact COP policy. We have to admit that over the past few years we have failed to
issue a COP due to major changes in the plant organisational structure, re-allocation of duties and
responsibilities, various engagements in the delivery of significant large-scale projects for plant life
extension, etc. Under the current conditions, however, we can positively re-confirm our strong intent
to plan and perform future activities in line with the UN Global Compact goals and report on them




